
THE HELPING HAND SCHOLAR GREEN NEWSLETTER 
 

What a busy term we’ve had at Scholar Green. Lots of fun events going on. I particularly 
enjoyed the Carol Concert at Odd Rode Parish Church and was so happy to see so many 
families there. Wishing you all a very Merry Christmas and let’s hope that 2023 is a happy 
and healthy year for us all! Please take care and have lots of fun!  
Mrs Ashworth xx 

 

 

 

 

   

  

   

From all the staff at 

Scholar Green 

Primary School!        

xxxx 

 

Take care everyone, 

have fun, stay safe 

and have a fabulous 

Christmas! 


